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January 11, 2019 
 

 
 

Nominations Now Open for Chamber Board of Directors 
 

 
Kelowna: Tom Dyas, Past President of the Kelowna Chamber and Chair of the 2019 Board Nominations 
Committee, has announced that the Chamber’s nomination period for new directors is now open. “One of the 
highlights of our Chamber year is the election of new directors to our volunteer board,” said Dyas on Friday. 
 
“Directors are volunteers from diverse professional backgrounds who are elected to either one- or two-year terms 
to manage the affairs of the Board in accordance with the By-laws,” said Dyas. “The governance Board’s multiple 
skills sets ensure the Chamber’s long-term health and success, setting a tone for organizational effectiveness, 
innovation and vision.” 
 
Prospective directors are required to be associated with a Chamber member company in good standing as of 
January 3, 2019. Nominations close Monday February 4, 2019, at 4:00 p.m. 
 
More information and the application form may be found online at the Chamber’s website at 
www.kelownachamber.org/connect 
 
 
 
For more information: 
Dan Rogers, Executive Director 
Kelowna Chamber of Commerce 
dan@kelownachamber.org or 250-469-7356  
 


